
MEMO

TO:  Dr. Ilandus Hampton,
        Assistant Superintendent for Business and Personnel

FROM:  Julie Adelmann
             Director of Support Services

DATE:  September 9, 2025

RE:  Rockdale SD 84 Transportation Intergovernmental Agreement

Attached is the signed 2025-26 intergovernmental agreement for busing 
services provided to Rockdale SD 84.  Please include this agreement for 
approval at the September 16, 2025 JTHS School Board meeting.  

Thank you.


